Parents/Guardians,

Beginning Tuesday, January 21, 2014, we will be offering a sunbutter
and jelly lunch as one of our menu choices. It will be the same as the
former uncrustable lunch, except the sunbutter is peanut free. It is a
spread made from sunflower seeds and is peanut free, tree nut free,
gluten free, with no trans fats, low in sodium, and has more vitamins and
nutrients than peanut butter. We will still offer all of the other menu
choices. |

If you have any questions, please contact Lori McKean Food Service
Supervisor, at (419)739-2910. 3

Thank You!



